Parents and Students,
I hope everyone is staying healthy!
Since the EOC has been suspended, we have resumed our new curriculum.  We began this week with a review of Exponential Functions and we will start new material, Geometric Sequences, tomorrow.
A rough outline of our plan is
· Wednesday: Learning of Geometric Sequences
· Thursday:  IXL on Geometric Sequences to 80% SmartScore
· [bookmark: _GoBack]Friday: Study Guide  and PRE TEST 
· Monday: Video review of Pre Test
· Tuesday – Assessment
The pre-test and assessment will be conducted through Quizizz.com which is a platform the students are familiar with.
In addition to the video posts and answering questions by phone, I am considering one or more Zoom.com conferences.  It would give me a chance to interact “live” with the students and take questions about the pretest or study guide.  My own children have had several meetings with their teachers via Zoom.
I am trying to get a feel for how many people would like that option and when the best time to meet is.  Please take this short survey to let me know what works best for you!
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=-x3OL5-ROEmquMR_D8kYLYMSbxW4AoZMvh6bKTeeYqFUMjc2NEFWU0lDUEE3SE1FQURKNjVSUE1DVS4u
Thank you,
Meghan Starr
770-676-1621

